From: MikeF <mfritz518@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Washoe311 <Washoe311@washoecounty.gov>
Subject: case # WAC23-0008 (Lee Garage)

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]

| am writing to approve the garage building amendment case number WADMIN21-0002.

| further believe this is a travasey that he has to pay for a special use permit, or apply for an amendment to do so. What
he is doing will improve the value of his property, the neighborhood, and the county as a whole.
Thank you,

Mike Fritz

15425 Pinion Dr,
Reno, NV 89521
mfritz518@gmail.com

2 WAC23-0008
PUBLIC COMMENT





